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Hi Emily,

Thanks for the heads up. We are up in NYC at the ASTM Board meeting. I have had the chance to
discuss your email with 3 government reps, none of which could make it to ACUS on Friday. But I am
still working on it. Did you contact Jim Turner?

On the substance of the ARL and EFF comments, I am considering submitting a letter from ASTM
that references the fact that SDO community just completed an 18 month effort of working with the
NSTC SOS that culminated in the Oct 13 report that essentially concluded the government and
regulated community benefit from SIBR and that it is entirely appropriate for SDOs to receive
monetary compensation to ensure the continued vibrancy of their work.

Thanks again for your work. It is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Jeff
 
From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 11:44 AM
To: Grove, Jeff 
Subject: IBR Comments 
 
Mr. Grove,
 
You may be interested in the attached comment on the IBR project, which was filed late Friday.  I’m
not sure whether you are planning to submit additional comments ahead of the October 28
meeting, but if you are, you might consider addressing this.  Also, if you have any suggestion of
someone in government who might be able to address these comments at the meeting, I would be
grateful for to hear it!
 
All the best,
 
Emily Schleicher Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor

ADMINISTRATIVE CONFERENCE OF THE UNITED STATES
1120 20th St., NW Suite 706 South  .  Washington, DC 20036
(202) 480-2086  .  ebremer@acus.gov  .  www.acus.gov
 

mailto:jgrove@astm.org
mailto:EBremer@acus.gov
mailto:ebremer@acus.gov
http://www.acus.gov/

ADMINISTRATIVE CONFERENCE
OF THE UNITED STATES




